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Weekly News 

Merry Christmas Everyone 

 

We would like to wish you all a merry Christmas and a happy new year! 

 

Thank you all so much for all of your support throughout the children’s first term at Nursery. We would 

also like to thank you all for your lovely cards and gifts. 

 

In January, we will be welcoming some new children and their families and I am sure that you will all join 

us as we welcome them to our Dorchester community. 

 

Please do not forget if you would like to contact us please feel free to email us using the email addresses below: 

aglover13@suttonmail.org -Annabel Glover-Nursery Class Teacher, EYFS lead and Phonics Lead 

mahmad68@suttonmail.org – Munaza Ahmad- Nursery Class Teacher 

Dip and Do 

These are some ideas of things that you may like to do to support your child’s learning at home. 

 We will be learning about different ways that Christmas is celebrated- Do you have any Christmas decorations 

at home? If so, can you bring in pictures to share with your friends? If not, do you have any other special 

celebrations? If so, can you bring in pictures to share with your friends? 

 

 

3-a-day Stories: The children have learnt our last 3 a day stories really well. These are our 

new 3 a day stories for this next half term: 
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We have lots of lovely photographs from our nativity performances which we would like to share with you next 
week. However, we have still not received a completed photo consent form from everybody. Please use the link 

below to fill out a photo permission form. 

If we do not receive a response from you, we will assume this means you do not want us to share your child’s photo 
and we will blur out your child’s face. 

If you have already completed this form, you do not need to re-do it. 

 

 

 https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe9-
pptZjI6tHT0dtLkLqmK0JDQIxmqxT1DsndtfXydr2O9Tg/viewform 

 
 

 

 

             

 

 

 
 

Important Dates 

Tuesday 9th January: Children return to school 

Thursday 25th January 8:30-9:15am and 2:30-3:15pm: Early Birds-Fine Motor Activities. Please come to 

join your child and learn some activities so support fine motor development. 
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